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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, 101

18th Decerber, 1945,
Dear Sir,

With reference to Clasgow Report No.70229 in the case
of "Transport Ferry 3042" (J.1867), I am directed to inform
gou that an account haes to-day been rendered to the
Director of Navy hLccounts for the fes due in » spect of the
supervision of the requirements of ithe Spefification during
instellstion of englnes and boilers end, in due eccurse,
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count will be credited with £b

£0
respect thereof.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW,
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